November 1st, 2018



To  	, MPP



I  	a resident of  	 riding, call on you my Member of Provincial Parliament to oppose Bill 47 for the following reasons:

•	Failing to increase the minimum wage means many workers will have less money to spend in their local communities, adversely affecting their families and local businesses.
•	Ending paid sick days forces workers to come to work ill, exposing other workers to illness. This further burdens businesses and our healthcare system.
•	Increasing the barriers to a worker’s right to choose to be unionized is anti-democratic.
•	Working people face threats to their economic and physical wellbeing through reduced fines and enforcement on employers that fail to follow legislated labour standards.


Sincerely,








Signature
